[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: RE: NCI Invitation for RTIPs Input—Next Step

Dear [Cancer Control and Prevention Practitioner], 

As you know, the National Cancer Institute (NCI) is in the process of redesigning the Research-Tested Intervention Programs (RTIPs) website. Our team set out to further understand how practitioners make decisions to adopt and implement evidence-based programs for use in practice settings by conducting telephone interviews—we thank you for your participation in that formative assessment!

Due to the willingness of practitioners such as yourself to provide feedback towards the advancement of the RTIPs website, we utilized insights gathered to mockup a redesign. The next step is now to usability test this redesign. The usability test (approximately 60 minutes) will occur remotely and involve sharing your screen while viewing clickable wireframes of the site on your computer. A moderator will ask you questions and to complete tasks on the site.

Below are windows of time (ET) allocated for usability testing. Please reply with your availability within these windows, and we will schedule you for a 60-minute web session at your convenience.

· xxxxxx
· xxxxxx
· xxxxxx
· xxxxxx
· xxxxxx

Please also find attached a consent form to sign and return.

Many thanks for your help with this effort!

Sincerely,
Laurie
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Laurie M. Hursting
Fellow, Implementation Science Team
Division of Cancer Control and Population Sciences
National Cancer Institute
9609 Medical Center Drive, 3E236
Bethesda, MD 20892
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